
METRO
2000 SW First Avenue
Portland OR 97201-5398

503 221-1646

Fax 241-7417

July 23 1992

Mr Hardy Myers Chair
Metro Charter Committee

P.O Box 9236

Portland Oregon 97207

Dear Hardy

have received your July 21 1992 memorandum
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You stated that you anticipate the Metro Charter to be

completed by August 1992 and requested that expedite the

process for getting the charter into the state voters
pamphlet

Resolution No 92-1660 determining that the charter proposed
by the Metro Charter Committee be included in the state
Voters Pamphlet is on the Metro Council agenda for approval
July 23 1992

In addition Metros General Counsel Daniel Cooper has

spoken with the attorney retained by the Charter Committee and
will be working closely with him in respect to drafting the

explanatory statements in the Voters Pamphlet

Enclosed is copy of Resolution No 92-1660 and the
Governmental Affairs Committee Report

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions

Sincerely

/j/
Rena Cusma
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cc Daniel Cooper General Counsel
Don Carlson Council Administrator
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